
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 
 

The bid listed below has had addenda issued. Documents are available over the Internet at 
http://www.norwalkct.org Adobe Acrobat reader is required to view this document. If you do not 
have this software you may download it free from Adobe. The document number to request will be 
the same as the project number indicated below. 

 

Project # Addendum # # of Pages Original Issue Date 

3900 2 2 February 19, 2019 
 

Addendum Issued 
Date March 4, 2019 

Project Number 3900 

 Addenda Number 2 

Deadline 2:00 PM March 8, 2019 

Project Title 
Construction Management Services for Miscellaneous Projects at 
Norwalk High School 

 

This Addendum is a contract document modifying previously issued documents, which remain in 
full force except as specifically modified below. 

 
Quotations appearing on the Proposal are to reflect the provisions of this Addendum. Failure to 
acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on the response sheet may subject 
candidate to disqualification. 
 
 

    RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS: 
 

QUESTION:  On the Norwalk portal it says to deliver our submission via online but on the RFP it says 
to submit 7 hard copies. I was just wondering which one it is so we do the correct submission 
procedure. 

 
RESPONSE: It is mandatory to submit One original plus 7 hard copies to the purchasing department 
at Norwalk City Hall room 103 before 2pm March 8, 2019.  Uploading a digital copy is not required but 
recommended. 
 
QUESTION: May we schedule a walk-thru of the premises? 
 
RESPONSE: Yes, please suggest date and time – please contact Jim Giuliano jgiuliano@norwalkct.org 
 
 
 

http://www.norwalkct.org/
mailto:jgiuliano@norwalkct.org


 
QUESTION: Would you please provide drawings so that we may craft and submit a schedule in 
accordance with the requirements of the RFP? 
 
RESPONSE: Drawings are in progress at this time and won’t be available before RFP is due. 
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